
 

End of summer term—Friday 21st July—School and nursery close at 1.30pm 

Autumn term starts on Tuesday 5th September 2023 
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Assistant Head's Hello, 
 
What a week. We are thrilled to celebrate the outstanding achievements of our talented students at this 
year's Sports Day. Their determination, skill, and sportsmanship were truly commendable, making it a 
memorable event for everyone involved. 
 
All our children, from Tiny Trees up to Year 6, demonstrated exceptional teamwork and unwavering           
spirit throughout the day. Even though KS2 had their event cut slightly short by the rain they showed 
every single ‘5P’ throughout the experience. I am please to announce that this year’s overall winner of 
the event was… PUFFIN. Congratulations to everyone, your passion, pride, participation, partnership and 
perseverance make you all winners! 
 
Kate Webber 

 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE Apple Class for showing all 5Ps during sports day.  

 

CHERRY Wilfred for super participation and perseverance in writing and handwriting. 
  Loic for always showing the 5ps in everything you do. 
 
OAK  Ailla for demonstrating all 5ps at sports day. 
  Kerris for perseverance and passion during our trip to Restormel Castle. 
 
BEECH Mabel for passion with her home learning  

  Rosie for participation in maths. 
 

WILLOW Inigo for his excellent sporting attitude and demonstrating the 5Ps during sports day. 

  Jasper for his positive attitude to school life and being a good friend to everyone. 

 

MAPLE  Ethan for showing so much passion and perseverance in maths.  

  Elliott for enthusiasm and passion in all learning this week.  

 

CONKERS Lottie for fantastic partnership and participation shown supporting her class colleagues. 
  Team Biscinators - Laura, Sylar, Orlaith and Elowen for great teamwork and  
  demonstrating the 5P's in their Enterprise and Economics Project. 



 

End of summer term—Friday 21st July—School and nursery close at 1.30pm 
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Please be aware, from September 2023, there will be a slight increase in our after school club provision.  

The session will increase from £6.50 to £7.00 

There will be no change for breakfast club. 

During the summer term, please remember to send your child to school with a sun hat, water in a refillable bottle 
and ensure sun cream has been applied.  
As the weather gets warmer, there is a need to be particularly vigilant at this time of year due to ticks. The area in 
which you live and where the school is situated is particularly prone to them.  
Below is a link for further information to raise your awareness of what to look out for, but also some preventative 
measures that you can take, including use of insect repellents. If you do find a tick on your child, please take special 
notice of the advice about tick removal, check your child afterwards for the symptoms suggested and contact your 
GP if you have any  
concerns. 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/lyme-disease/  

Please be aware that w/c 3rd July is the final week for cricket, netball, football and KS1 Summer sports clubs. There 
will be no after school clubs running for the final 2 weeks of summer term. 
Running club enjoyed their final session on Monday 26th June. 
Breakfast and After school provision will still continue with the exception of Friday 21st July, when there will be no 
after school provision as school will be closing at 1.30pm for the summer holidays. 

A special mention and congratulations to the Y6 children on a successful outcome for their 'Fiver Challenge         
Project' , which has been kindly supported by our own PTA. They had a very busy, hectic and productive week and 
managed to sell (out) a staggering £150 worth of biscuits that they had designed and made - making over £75 in 
profit! 
 
Following this they went into Lostwithiel town to purchase food bank items, with 10% of their profits, to also help 
local families and the community. 
 
Essential Items were carefully selected from the Co Op in town, and then taken to St Bartholomew Church, along 
with another donation kindly provided by the Co Op. They joined a Celtic Communion Service and spoke with Rev. 
Sheila regarding their challenge. 
 
If that wasn't enough - to finish off their challenge they went into the Dragon's Den (the Mess Hall!)  where they 
had to make a Business Sales Pitch to Mr Richard DuPille (the Mess Hall Owner) for their biscuit ideas, costings and 
designs. They were then rewarded with some surprise treats and refreshments for all of their hard work! 
Mr Dupille is now going to choose a final winner from the Y6 designs to make, serve and sell a batch of their            
biscuits to customers in the Mess Hall Cafe. These delicious biscuits can also be bought at this weekend's              
Lostwithiel Fayre - so please go and buy some, and try them yourselves! 
 
A HUGE well done to all the Y6 and thank you to everyone who has supported them - especially the Lostwithiel 
School PSA, The  Co Op, and the staff at the Mess Hall. 
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